## TITLE I ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PROGRAM - PARENT POLICY 2020-2021

The following policies for parental involvement in the Title I program will ensure that parents are involved in the planning, design, and implementation of the Title I program:

- 1. Greenwood will convene an annual meeting to which all parents of all children are invited. At this meeting parents will be trained in effective reading practices and parent suggestions for improving the program will be solicited.
- 2. Greenwood will provide parents with reports of their child's progress.
- 3. Greenwood will conduct parent teacher conferences twice a year, in the fall and in the spring.
- 4. Greenwood will permit and encourage parental observations of classes scheduled through the building principal.
- 5. Greenwood will establish a resource area in the school that will be available to parents. The resource file will include information on effective reading practices and helpful hints for parents.
- 6. Greenwood will maintain a Title I Webpage, which describes policies and details about the Greenwood Title I staff and program as well as information regarding good reading practices.
- 7. Parents will be informed that they may request additional parental support, input, or workshops through the Program Director.